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From: Maureen Ruchhoeft [moru@san.rr.com]
Sent: Saturday, January 12, 2013 9:32 PM
To: public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov
Cc: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Uphold ALJ Decision to reject SDG&E A1105023

Categories: Ready to Docket

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a resident of Tierrasanta, and I am writing to urge the CPUC to support 
Administrative Law Judge Yacknick’s 11/20/2012 decision rejecting SDG&E’s application 
1105023 for the Quail Brush, Pio Pico, and Escondido gas plants. 
 
These fossil fuel plants are unneeded would pose significant health and environmental 
risks to a heavily populated areas.  I have two small children, and the idea of the 
unnecessary Quail Brush power plant being built so close to their homes and their 
friends' homes is quite upsetting.   
 
CoGentrix and SDg&E are putting their potential profits above the health of our local 
communities, by grossly overestimating the need for these plants, and by 
underestimating the negative impact they will have on the surrounding communities. 
 
Please place the wishes and needs of the citizens of California above those of CoGentrix, 
SDG&E, and their shareholders.  I, along with Democrat Assembly Member Marty Block, 
Republican Assembly Member Brian Jones, San Diego Mayor Bob Filner, and the San 
Diego City Council, oppose the Quail Brush project.  Please join us in opposition and 
reject this application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maureen Ruchhoeft 
5883 Menorca Drive 
San Diego,  CA  92124 
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